


Christine Trumbull
*

From: Sherry Hurtado <sherryah1@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 3:05 PM

To: Christine Trumbull

Subject: Re: Title 6 Bees

Attachments: Image.jpeg

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the City of Mills. Do not click any links or open
any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Christine

This photo suggests that a hive has already been established. Not sure.

If so, section 6.08.040 and 6.08.050 apply.

Although I am not allergic to bees but my daughter, who doesn't live here but visits, is very allergic.
My residence is only 1-2 blocks away. My neighbor is "deathly allergic" (her words).

[ have been stung many times and am very afraid of getting stung.

[ would prefer that the bees not be allowed in my neighborhood.

Thanks,

Sherry Hurtado

Get Outlook for 108

From: Christine Trumbull <ctrumbull@millswy.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 11:41:34 AM

To: sherryahl@hotmail.com <sherryahl@hotmail.com>
Subject: Title 6 Bees

Sherry
Here is the code. It is 6.07 section and there are two pages on bees.
Let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you

Christine Trumbull
City of Mills-City Clerk
PO Box 789

Mills, WY 82644
Direct: 307-439-1255
Office: 307-234-6679




